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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 

  Chris Parker, Director 
Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 
Brenda Salter, Technical Consultant 
David Thomson, Technical Consultant 
Matt Croft, Technical Consultant 
Clair Oman, Technical Consultant 
Justin Christensen, Utility Analyst 

Date: August 26, 2013 

Re: Approval, Tariff Compliance 
Docket No. 11-035-200Compliance Filing to Implement Step 2 Rate Change in the 
Commission’s Report and Order in Rocky Mountain Power 2012 General Rate Case 

  

 
R E C O M M E N D A T I O N  
The Division has reviewed the Step 2 Compliance Filing and verified its accuracy.  The Division 

recommends the Commission approve the compliance filing.   

I S S U E  
The Company submitted the tariff pages on August 2, 2013, with a proposed effective date of 

September 1, 2013.  On August 9, 2013, the Commission issued an Action Request for the 

Division to review the tariff filing for compliance and report its findings and recommendation to 

the Commission by September 3, 2013 but later revised the due date to August 26, 2013.  This 

memorandum represents the Division’s response to the Commission’s Action Request.   
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D I S C U S S I O N  
This filing submits tariff revisions in compliance with the Commission’s Report and Order in 

Rocky Mountain Power’s 2012 General Rate Case, Docket 11-035-200 dated September 19, 

2012, the Commission’s order on the interim rate process in Dockets 12-035-67 and 11-035-T10 

dated August 30, 2012, the Commission’s approval letter on the Home Energy Savings Program, 

Docket 12-035-T12, dated October 1, 2012, and the Commission’s order approving the Solar 

Incentive Program, Docket 11-035-104, dated October 1, 2012.  The Company has requested an 

effective date of September 1, 2013.  The Company has submitted proposed tariff pages for only 

the pages that included changes.   

C O N C L U S I O N  
The Division has reviewed the Compliance Filing and verified its accuracy.  The Division 

recommends the Commission approve the compliance filing. 

 
CC Dave Taylor, Rocky Mountain Power 

Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
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